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The national, state, and local health authorities (Center for Disease Control, WI

Department of Health Services, and Waukesha County Public Health Department) confirm that COVID-19
continues to persist and may be contracted primarily through person-to-person airborne spread. The
Arrowhead Union High School District will continue to hold school including curricular and co-curricular
activities and non-school activities within our campus buildings and grounds and off our campus (e.g. field
trips, student transportation/busing) during the time period of this disease pandemic.

Arrowhead cannot and will not guarantee there will be no exposure to COVID-19 and other
diseases while on our campus or while participating in school-based functions off our campus.
Students, family members, staff members, and other members of the public, merely by
participating in Arrowhead events and activities on and off our campus, are acknowledging that
they understand the risks associated with participating in Arrowhead events and activities on and
off our campus. Arrowhead may offer strategies to reduce the health risk factors related to
COVID-19 and other similar diseases, but individuals are responsible for their own health safety
while participating in all Arrowhead activities, on or off our campus.

To reduce the risk of contracting and/or spreading COVID-19 and other similar diseases, participants in all
Arrowhead activities are advised and requested to implement the following Personal Health Risk
Mitigation Strategies:
o Stay home when sick.
o Conduct daily self-check health screening questions. If experiencing symptoms noted
below, consider contacting your physician.
m Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19?
m Are you experiencing a cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, or sore
throat?
Have you had a fever of 100.4 or above?
Have you had a new loss of taste or smell?
Have you had muscle pain or chills?
Have you had a new headache?
Have you had nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea?

The wearing of facial masks is optional for students and staff while on campus.
COVID-19 vaccinations are optional for students and staff.
Proper hand care is encouraged- thorough washing, sanitizer and refrain from touching
the face.

o Respiratory etiquette is encouraged - cover coughs and sneezes with tissue and throw
away.

If you have questions about the above COVID-19 Participation Notice & Personal Health Statement,
please contact any Arrowhead administrator. By attending school and other events on Arrowhead’s

campus, you acknowledge you have read and fully understand this document.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping yourself and others safe and healthy!



